
YOUR COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU 

January, 2017 

West Windsor Residents Association                           
To promote the interests and well being of West Windsor Residents 

 

The area affected by the proposed development 

650 Extra Houses Planned for  

West Windsor 
The West Windsor Residents Association recognises that there is a need to 

build new houses to meet the demand. However we believe that this 

development will have a huge impact on our community without the 

necessary infrastructure to be able to support such a huge expansion. 

An extra 650 houses, will lead to in excess of  2000 new residents and over 

1500 EXTRA cars on our local roads. It is unclear as to how RBWM (the 

Council)intend to cater for these extra residents, especially in relation to:  

 Schools  

 Medical Emergencies 

 Fire Cover  

 Increased risk of Flooding 

 Loss of Green Belt land 

 Congestion 

As your Residents Association we will work with our neighbours the Oakley 

Green and Fifield Residents Association, in ensuring that your voices are 

heard. Sadly the Council have decided that a 6 week window which 

includes the Christmas period is sufficient to allow all to comment on the 

proposals. Therefore you must submit your concerns to the Borough by: 

FRIDAY 13th JANUARY 2017 

To find out more about the WWRA and become a member 

goto www.wwra.org.uk or follow our Facebook page, West 

Windsor Residents 

Tell the Council what you think 

 Click link/visit http://consult.rbwm.gov.uk/portal/blp/blp/blp 

 Click “Read and comment on document” icon 

 Click section links to read each section 

 Click “Add comments”  icon on right hand side of the page, to 

add your comments 

Wyevale Garden Centre 

Maidenhead Road 

R
u

d
d

le
s
 W

a
y
 

http://www.wwra.org.uk

